
 

 
 
 
All ProspecƟve and Returning Members, 
 
Province Lake Golf is pleased to share its Golf offerings for the 2024 golf season:  AƩached 
please find informaƟon for your consideraƟon: 
 

 Memberships Summary Outline (1 page) 
 2024 Membership ApplicaƟon (2 pages) 
 OuƟngs and Tournament Pricing 
  2024 Leagues at Province Lake Golf 

 
This informaƟon is being shared with all who have visited Province Lake Golf over the past 
several years to ensure that they are Ɵmely updated on our Golfing opportuniƟes.   
 
The Golfing industry has experienced significant inflaƟonary factors over the past several years 
including labor and energy and fuel costs that have gone up well over 14%.   With that in mind 
and recognizing that our prospecƟve Members are experiencing the same economic headwinds, 
we have adjusted some plans to provide the best bang for the buck.  Those changes include new 
plans for our Senior Members and improved plans for our local Young Adults, a demographic 
that we are looking to aƩract.   
 
For our returning Members, thank you for your conƟnued and conƟnuing support.  We have 
streamlined and reduced the number of plan offerings.  We will be emailing each of you with 
more details on the changes to the plans, together with in season rack rates for 2024, etc.   In 
that mailing we will include updates on course improvements that are in process now and 
coming throughout the 2024 golf season together with informaƟon on our expanded Food and 
Beverage and other Hospitality offerings for our Members and their guests.     
 
Should you have any quesƟons, now or when you receive our “Membership Season Opening 
Correspondence”, please contact our Pro Shop staff.  They are available to help you select the 
plan which is most compaƟble with your projected play schedule.  Contact informaƟon is listed 
below. 
 
Pro Shop:  207-793-4040 or proshop@provincelakegolf.com 
Membership QuesƟons:  Chad Hamilton at chamilton@provincelakegolf.com 
Tournaments/OuƟngs:  Sabin Beckwith at sbeckwith@provincelakegolf.com 
 
We look forward to welcoming both our new and valued returning Members back to the course 
in a few short months.   Thank you. 
 
The PLG Team 
 


